
 

Hello Lake Myra Family, 

It is with very mixed emotions that I share with you that I have been named the new principal at Carroll 

Magnet Middle School, beginning March 1st, 2022. To leave Lake Myra was an extremely difficult 

decision for me. The last eleven years at Lake Myra has taught me so much.  I am so proud of the work 

that has happened at Lake Myra. I feel confident that Lake Myra will continue to be an amazing place, 

with or without me. For those of you who are a little older and are familiar with the band Journey, It's 

Time for Me to Fly.  

Dr. Savage, the Eastern Area Superintendent, will be wanting to hear from you about what you want in 

your next principal. There will be a Virtual Parent Input Session on January 19th at 6:00 pm. A link will 

be shared closer to this date.  

I will miss each and every one of you. You have all been an integral part of who I have become as a 

school leader and a person. I am grateful to have had the opportunity to lead such a great school 

community. It has been an honor. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki, Principal 

Lake Myra Elementary 

 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 


